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Ms. Barbara B. J. Zimmerman
Stony Brook Road ,

R. D. 1
Newtown, PA 18940

Dear Ms.- Zin: merman:

Your letter of January 20, 1981, in which you gave your views about
a proposed change of NRC regulations involving the disposal of
liquid scirrtillation media and animal carcasses, .has been received
by my office.

The Federal Register Notice asking fo r;ublic com:nont was published
on October 8, 1980, and the ccament period expired on November 24,
1980.

Nonetheless, I am forwarding your let.ter to NRC's Office of Nuclear
Material Safety and Safeguards, in Kashingten, for such considera-
tien as is still practicable.

Sincerely,
f

h
Karl Abraham

- Public Affairs Officer
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